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PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION NOTICE (AP-10-01)

The May 17, 2010 meeting of the West Linn City Council to
hear the appeal of the Planning Director’s denial of a
Water Resource Protection Area Permit by Mr. and Mrs.
Bundy of 1215 Ninth Street has been cancelled. The delay
was at the request of Mr. and Mrs. Bundy’s attorney. The
hearing is expected to be held on June 14, 2010. You will
receive formal notice of the hearing date in a few weeks.



